## Queen of the Most Holy Rosary,

## **Holy Rosary School**

1500 Arnow Avenue Bronx, NY 10469 (718) 652-1838 (718) 515-9872 (fax)

September 2025

Dear Holy Rosary School Families

WE NEED YOUR HELP AGAIN! We ask that EVERY family complete this income survey form.

This form DIRECTLY AFFECTS OUR STATE AND FEDERAL FUNDING. The more forms received the more funding we receive. Our families are ENTITLED to this funding as tax payers and especially as you also pay tuition. PLEASE complete and return this form so we receive all the funding our school deserves.

## FUNDING CAN PROVIDE

- Smart Boards and Science Kits
- Virtual Learning Systems for Students
- Free Extended Year Summer Programs
- Professional Development for Teachers and Principals
- E-Rate Funding for Technology
- Technology Coaches and Online Programs
- School Scholarships and Grants

A portion of the funding for these important educational programs is made available through your hard-earned tax dollars. Every family contributes and every student can benefit, regardless of income level. OUR SCHOOL CAN BE ELIGIBLE FOR UP TO \$2,000 per student for each form returned!

Here is how your child can take advantage of one or more of these resources:

In order to determine eligibility for these programs, parents must fill out the attached form IN ITS ENTIRETY and return it to your child's teacher by September 19, 2025.

Please list all the names of children attending our school on the application and complete all questions on the form.

This form is not shared with anyone. It is only viewed by school personnel to determine what programs your child and the school is eligible.

Thank you for your cooperation and please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

Stay Well and God Bless,

Mrs. Fusco

Click here for the 2025-26 Family Income Survey